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NOTESFROMOURCHAIRMAN

Next Meeting, June 3, 8:00 pm, will include
a special offering for Fathers, with the
outstanding talents of Vasa Sisters Barbara
Lutz, Helen Forsty, Millie Johnson, Britt-
Marie Andersson, Berthell Nelson, and Ruth
Veis. Youwon't want to miss this one!
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MONITORPERSONALS

Holger and AnnaNordquist are celebrating
their 50th WeddingAnniversary on June 23.
let's all send them our best wishes for a
happy time on this very special day.

Wordcomes that HilmaTvede is in a Santa
Rosa hospital with a heart attack. Vie all
wish haz- a speedy recovery- cards are wel-
come. The BERGLUNIscan give you the spe-
oific address.

Al.<:0, rememberJune 5 is SwedenDayat Crow
Carvon Park, near San Ramon,Contra Costa
Coun+y, where we can greet old friends and
makenewones around our District. If you can
possibly do so, please wear your Swedish cos- Elsie Jessup is in Sutter General Hospital
tume, or reasonable facsimile. for observation and tests. Hopewe hear

good news on that. Cards are very welcome0
<Tune26 will see the Valley Vasa Festival in
Elk nrove Park, another marvelous opportunity mIENFORSTYsays "THANKS"to all the people
to GOS1VEDE.Costumesmakeour picnics color- who helped her with the RummageSale. It was
ful and fun. Comejoin the party and eat what a huge success because the Monitor folks
you like - what you bring! were all in there pitching.

<Tt'Jy9 is our annual Miniature Golf Event. KenELINORVINEis starting a project for Monitor
Vine is Chairmanso I knowyou'll all have fun1.odge: A Jewelled Christmas Tree wall plaque
Sorry (almost 1) that Charles and I will miss which will be raffled off near Christmas time
it this year, for wewill be in Europe" Phone to the lucky ticket holder. Elinor asks:
Kennowfor reservations (SCANDIASFORTSCENTERPlease bring your old or mismatchedear-
5070 Hillsdale Blvd.) for golf, take Hadison rings, et.c, , to provide a variety of colored
Ave. exit from 1-80. Golf about 6:00 pm, foll-rhirestones for the project. If you can't
owedby dinner at the Vine's about 8:00 pm, get to the meeting, just call Elinor and let
Ken's rrumberis 489-2977. her knowyou have some goodies. This is as

easy a way as we knowto help, as, Elinor has
Barbara Lutz has asked us to please change theoffered to do all the work. The finished pro-
August meeting date at Tahoe Timber Trails to duct will be truly beautiful.
August 13. Of cour-se we'rill' If you plan to
attend, please brine your sleeping bags and EPRBARA LUTZsays, "Looking forward to every-
chairs, as well as your owndinner ware. This body beLngat mymountain place on August 13.
will be a do-it-yourself barbecue-potluck. Please note that this is a change iii'"""date-.-
Bring your ownmeat to barbecue and we will call ~:ar below:
you on your part in the rest of the potluck.
N:ekeyour reservation with Barbara at the June
rreeting or phone her (long distance for most)
at 1-783-4401, for your namemust be with the
gate attendant in order to secure entry to Tahoe
Timer Trails.

WeIllbers,rememberthat there is no regular meet-
ing in July, but everybody turn out for the Y.in-
iature Golf Event, with dirmer following at the
KenVine'so

Everybodyhave a nice vacation!

Comebowl in the Scandinavian League this Fall.
Even if you've never held a bOWlingball in your
hand, you are cordiall,y invited' Wehave 7 teams
from last year and we need 3 more teams of 5 mem-
bers each. Youmay sign nowas an individual
new teams will be organized. Contact Lars Nj~rd
967-6561; GeneGilbertson, 783-7471; or 1mrcia '
Amu..TJSon,331-2276. More info next time' Gene's
is a Roseville number, by the way.


